The teams will be raising money for the Laurie Todd Foundation and competing for the Granville
Lloyd Trophy in Granville’s memory. Spectators are welcome to come and support.

£10 per player — ticket includes a burger and drink in the Members Bar afterwards.
Training sessions will be available for all players in September.

If you are interested in playing in this match please email
Ryan Barlow, Fitness Trainer at ryan.barlow@roehamptonclub.co.uk
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